Mary Helen Olsen 612 E. Liberty St. Rapid City, SD 57701 (605)718-1220 maryhelen@rushmore.com

Kyle Blada, Chairperson Rapid City Historic Sign Review Board 300 Sixth Street Rapid City SD 57701-5035

Nov. 18, 2014

Dear Ms. Blada,

I have long admired the diligence that the Rapid City Historic Sign Review Board applies to preserving the integrity of our historic buildings. Therefore, I was totally dismayed to see the huge Starbucks sign on the side of the historic Alex Johnson Hotel. I hope that this sign is a temporary advertising gimmick and will soon be removed from its prominent spot. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Helen Olsen

Mary Delio Olser

RECEIVED

NOV 2 2014

Rapid City Community Planning & Development Services

Hanzel Sarah

From:

Solon Brad

Sent:

Monday, November 24, 2014 8:50 AM

To: Cc: Hanzel Sarah; Horton Patsy Chlebek Andy; Garcia Barbara

Subject:

FW: Starbucks sign

Forward from Code Enforcement:

Brad

From: Garcia Barbara

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 8:04 AM

To: Solon Brad; Chlebek Andy **Subject:** FW: Starbucks sign

FYI

From: Rhonda Osborne [mailto:godaisygo@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, November 23, 2014 7:48 AM

To: Garcia Barbara **Subject:** Starbucks sign

I like growth and change. The Starbucks sign is very modest and attractive. Please don't crush under the pressure of a few chonicly disgruntled people.

Rhonda Osborne 3110 Hendrix Ln RC SD 57701